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November 13, 2013 
 
       
      
Julie Kosbab 
9825 Fillmore St NE 
Blaine MN 55434 
 
VIA EMAIL: julie@betweenstations.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1240 Beech Street 
 
Dear Ms. Kosbab: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 12, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter for a staff 
report to Tuesday, February 11, 2014 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.   Ms. Moermond 
asked that DSI do a spot check on the property. 
 
If your client wishes to contest further, you and your client may attend the City Council Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, November 20, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
 Chante McCoy, 304 Morningside Circle, Saint Paul MN 55119 
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